
May 15, 2011 
FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 
Eucharistic Liturgies for the week of 

May 16 
Mon.   May 16  -  12:10pm  + Marco & Blanche Moretti        - Ann & Charles Chester 

Mon.   May 16  -    2:00pm (Manor) COMMUNION SERVICE 

Tues.   May 17  -    NO LITURGY 
Wed.   May 18  -  12:10pm   + Rosemary Haire                      - Patricia Brooke 

Thurs. May 19  - NO LITURGY 

Fri.     May  20  -  12:10pm   Healing of Tony Young            - Carl, Nadine, & K.C. 
Sat.    May  21   -    5:00pm    + Jack Beach                           - His Family 

Sun.   May  22    -    8:00am   + Guy Aguirre                          - Mary & Girls 

Sun.   May  22   -  10:00am    FOR THE PARISH 
Sun. (Spanish)  -   12:00pm    + Eduardo Orozco                   - His Family 

Sun. (Spr.Ck.)  -     4:00pm   + Doris Brown                         - Betty Biale 

 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF May 16 
Mon.   Acts 11:1-18      Pss 42:2-3;43:3-4      Jn 10:11-18 

Tue.  Acts 11:19-26      Ps 87:1-7      Jn 10:22-30 

Wed. Acts 12:24-13:5a      Ps 67:2-3,5-6,8     Jn 12:44-50 

Thur. Acts 13:13-25      Ps 89:2-3,21-22,25,27      Jn 13:16-20 

Fri. Acts 13:26-33       Ps 2:6-11      Jn 14:1-6 

Sat.  Acts 13:44-52      Ps 98:1-4      Jn 14:7-14 

Sun. Acts 6:1-7      Ps 33:1-2,4-5,18-19      1 Pt 2:4-9      Jn 14:1-12 

 

Your prayers are needed for the recovery of the 

following people.  

 

Mike Ayers              Nora Hatfield      Olimpia 

Zataray         Barbara Hunton       Megan Lloyd       

Lynn Gregory  

Sam Glandon          Richard Greener   Cliff Ferry            

Ruth Leniz             Mary Licht              Clyde 

Ostler          Helen Anthony     John Urdaneta        

Walt Shaffer           Earlene Larsen      Nikko 

Tavasci        Ilene Gonzales        Vaughn Mueller     

Palmira Reyes       Nita Bond              Juan Uriaguereca    Darryl Robison       Luz Herrera          Tristan Killoy          Terry 

McHargue     Juliette Garcia        Milad Zayat           Barbara James 

 

  

Please let the parish office know of your loved one’s recovery, so that his/her name may be removed from the list. 
 

MANY  THANKS  TO  OUR  ADVERTISERS. We especially thank       CADV and DOMINO’S PIZZA. Please patronize 

these and all of our bulletin advertisers. 

 

BAPTISM CLASSES -  Spanish Class - Class will be May 28 at 6:00pm in Columbus Hall.  English Classes -Classes will be 

June 1 and June 8 at 6:00pm in Thomas Hall. 

 

New Young Adult/Teen Group - “Theology of the Body” study group will meet every Wednesday from 7:00pm - 8:30pm in the 

Youth Room. They will be studying with a series by Jason and Crystilina Everret. Pizza and drinks will be served. Call Annie at 

934-4815 for more information. This will be led by Pat Klekas. 

  

 

St. Joseph’s Rosary Clubs 

1400 Rosaries!!! Elko Confirmation students, Elko prison ministries, and St. Mary’s Hospital in 

Reno were recipients of rosaries made by The Queen of Peace Rosary Clubs. Fr. Dan Sceidler’s 

Hispanic Ministry in Texas, Eternal Word Television Network, and the Marian Movement of 

Priests also received rosaries. New members are always welcome in the Elko (738-5741) or Spring 

Creek (397-6400) Rosary Clubs.  

WEEKLY COLLECTION 

With gratitude for the gifts they have received, our parish 

family and friends have contributed to the Church 

$7,139.16 for May 8, 2011.   



!! YARD SALE !! 
    

The K of C Ladies Auxiliary will be sponsoring a Yard Sale on Saturday, May 21st.  The event will be held in Mater 

Dei Hall and in the parking lot behind the Catholic Church.  At this time booths are available at $40 for inside and 

$25 for outside.  If you are interested in a booth or donating to the Ladies Auxiliary booth, please contact Rose 

Conner at 775-738-7991 by Tuesday, May 17th.~Thank you 

 

IN APPRECIATION: A special “Thank You” goes to all the catechists, facilitators and aides who gave so 

generously of their time and talent to the youth and children of our parish throughout the past year. Without their 

hard work and dedication, our parish religious education program would not be possible. When you see them, please 

let them know how much their efforts are appreciated. 

C.C.D

 
Pre-School - There will be no Pre-school this week.  Our last class will be next Sunday, May 22. 

 

Bilingual Protecting God’s Children - There will be a bilingual awareness session of Protecting God’s Children at 

St. John Bosco’s in Battle Mountain on Friday, May 27 at 6:00pm. Please contact the Parish office at 775-635-2576, 

if you would like to attend. 

 

2
nd

 Collection 

Church in Latin America 
 

Please Be Generous - Thank You 

 

 

  P.O. = Parish Office        M.D. = Mater Dei Hall       T.H. = Thomas Hall       Y.R. = Youth Room (basement of 

M.D.)        C.H. = Columbus Hall (basement of rectory) 

Mon.  May 16 Tue.  May 17 Wed.  May 18 Thur.  May 19 Fri.  May 20 Sat.  May 21 Sun.  May 22 

12:10pm - 

LITURGY 
 

2:00pm 

(Manor) - 

Communion 

Service 
 

 

 

6:30pm - LAST 

R.C.I.A. meeting 

in C.H. 

 

 

9:30- 11:30am -  

Mother’s 

Group in C.H. 

 

6:00pm - 

T.O.P.S. in 

Y.R. 

 

 

 

10:00am -  

“Breaking Open 

the Word” in 

T.H. 

 

12:10pm - 

LITURGY 
 

1:00 - 8:00pm - 

EUCHARISTIC 

ADORATION 

 

 

7:00pm -8:30m - 

Young 

Adult/Teen 

Group in Y.R. 

9:30am -  

W.I.N.G.S. in 

T.H.  

 

6:00pm - Legion 

of Mary in 

Church 

 

6:00pm - 

Spanish Choir in 

Church 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11:00am- AA in 

C.H. 

 

6:00pm - G.A. in 

C.H. (934-7297) 

 

7:00pm - 

Spanish Prayer 

group in Church 

 

 

 
???              

Ladies  

 

Auxiliary 

Yard  

2:00pm 

Sale 

 

 

4:00pm - 

CONFESSIONS 

 

5:00pm - 

LITURGY 
 

 

 

6:30pm - 

Spanish Choir in 

Church 

K of C Breakfast 

 

8:00am - 

LITURGY 
Rosary in T.H. 

 

10:00am - 

LITURGY 
Rosary in T.H. 

 

12:00am - MISA 

EN ESPANOL 
 

3:30pm - Spanish 

Prayer Group in 

C.H. 

 

4:00pm - Spring 

Creek Liturgy 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Members of St. Joseph’s Parish, 

 

   Most often, in today's world, we are most known to others, less 

personally, through the use of numbers:  our social security 

number, our driver's license number, and the various passwords we 

use to access our accounts.  

   Today is Good Shepherd Sunday, after the gospel reading which 

speaks of Jesus as being the Good Shepherd, and we are the "sheep 

of his flock." Jesus said, "I am the good shepherd; I know my own 

and my own know me." To Jesus, we are not known to him as a 

number, but he knows each one of us, intimately, by our name. 

   There have always been people with a good memory for names: 

Napoleon, who knew thousands of his soldiers by name, or James 

A. Farley, who claimed he knew 50,000 people by their first name, 

or Charles Schwab, who knew the names of all 8,000 of his 

employees at Homestead Mill. But can you imagine Christ 

knowing all His sheep by name? That's billions and billions of 

people over 2,000 years. No wonder we call Him Master, Lord, 

Savior - watching over His flock, calling each by name. 

   In the beginning of World War II, the Nazis commissioned a 

massive battleship named the Bismarck. It was the biggest fighting 

vessel the world had ever seen up to that time. Very soon after it 

was commissioned, the Bismarck sank tons of Allied shipping and 

allied aircraft. They said that the battleship was unsinkable. But, it 

was sunk - by one lone torpedo. A torpedo hit the Bismarck in the 

rudder. As a result it zig-zagged through the sea, unable to reach 

harbor. It was only a short while before the British navy was able 

to overtake and destroy it. Floundering on the waters of chaos 

without a rudder, the Bismarck is a modern-day image of a world 

without the direction of Jesus the Good Shepherd. Without the 

Lord, the world is headed toward chaos. But with the Lord there is 

guidance, direction and purpose in life. 

 

God bless, 

 

Father Dan 

 

 

LAST  CALL  FOR  ITALY  PILGRIMAGE  
   We are getting ready to finalize our Italy pilgrimage in 

September (we close the list at the end of the month). There are a 

few places left, if anyone is interested. Please call or visit the 

parish office for a brochure. 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
For what we hope becomes a long association between 

Elko Relay For Life 

and 

St. Joseph’s Church 

to become 

“Team St. Joseph” 

June 25 and 26 
   Gather members of your church organization (WSJ, K of C, Hispanic 

Community, or individuals, etc.) and make a commitment to walk 1 

hour for this great cause. We would like to have as many of our 

organizations as possible participating. 

   For more information, call Jody Barnhart at 340-2562 or Claudia 

Riordan at 744-4302. 

More details will follow in the coming weeks. 

 

 


